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Dear Families, 
 

As we look towards the end of the year we are planning our Preschool and Transition Information Evening 

for students enrolling in Preschool or graduating to Transition in 2025. This information session will take 

place on Wednesday week 5,  November 6th at 5pm. The information evening is a great opportunity to meet 

the team and find out about our programs and learning environments. If you are unable to attend the  

Preschool and Transition Information Evening and would like to enrol your child, please call into our front 

office to talk to one of our staff or call on 08 8983 7888.  

 

 

On Friday 11th October the school had a special performance assembly to celebrate Corrugated Iron Youth 

Arts 40th Birthday. Our Preschool, Transition and Year 1 students put on a beautiful performance as did the 

Year 5/6 circus troupe. The assembly was followed by the sharing of a birthday cake and a come and try a 

circus skill for all families. 
‘ 

 

The school survey results are in and our schools’ results for students, families and staff are very positive.  

36 parents participated in the survey, 12 more than the previous year. These results will be shared on our 

school website. School council will also review all results and look at ways all results and feedback can be 

addressed. Additionally, staff and students will meet to explore all results and plan our next steps. 
 

Friday is World Teachers Day and I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge and praise the great 

teachers and educators here at Ludmilla Primary School. Daily in our classrooms I see teachers and  

educators inspire and empower their students. Thank you to all the teachers and educators that each day in 

their classrooms create a world of wonder and learning. We are also very proud that Danielle Ford our 

amazing Assistant Principal  is a finalist for Emerging Leader of the year and Craig Viellaris is a finalist for 

Aboriginal Education Worker.  

 
 

   Kind Regards 

Carol 

Putica 

    Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

Assembly Friday 25th 

October at 8.00am 

Followed By Ludmilla 

Café 
 

 

Wednesday  

 November 6th  

Preschool and  

Transition  

Information Evening 

5.00 pm 
 

 

Children’s University 

Graduation 

Thursday   

November 14th 
 

 

End of Year  

Awards Celebration 

Friday 22nd   

November 8.00am  

 

 

The Gruffalo, Darwin 

Entertainment Centre  

Early Childhood  

Classes Friday 

 November 29th   
 

 

Year 6 Graduation 

Assembly Friday  

December 6th 
 

 

Year 6 Mystery Day 

and Graduation  

Dinner Monday  

December 9th  

 

 

Religious Instruction 

Mon, Tues, Wed  

2nd-4th December 

 

 

 

 

Dalirrgang 

Dalirrgang is the hot and very humid ‘build-up’  
season.   Box Jelly-fish are now seen and Dewarra - 
or thunder and lightning  can be heard in the  
distance.   King tides occur at this time and the wind 
blows mainly from the north-west.   The ground is 
hot and the winds die down, leaving a tenseness in 
the air.  
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Kids In The Kitchen 

Garden 

Corrugated Irons 40th Birthday 

celebration and Circus Awards  
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